
Hello 7th Graders! 
 

Leaders of the Pack: 
The Leaders of the Pack elective is a full year elective, open to both seventh and eighth 
grade students who are highly motivated to improve their leadership skills by their 
involvement in school culture. The class encompasses all ASB responsibilities, including 
events, yearbook, and celebrations.  It is a class of students who are dedicated to meeting 
the challenges of creating a positive school environment where students truly feel included. 
Students will design and promote celebrations, rituals, and traditions specifically to honor 
academic achievement and improvement. The class is composed of multiple committees 
that will collaborate throughout the year to meet the needs of our campus. 
 
Below is the application timeline for incoming 8th graders for the 25-26 school year. Please 
note that these are strict deadlines that must be met. 
 
Applications go live on the website on March 20 through April 11 at 4:30 pm.  No late 
applications will be accepted.  Please be mindful to share the teacher recommendation link 
with your recommenders as soon as possible so teachers have plenty of time to complete 
and submit. 
 
Important dates: 
March 20: Applications for 7th graders (incoming 8th graders) go live on Canyon Hills website 
April 11: @ 4:30 pm:  Firm application deadline 
April 14: Email notifications sent to students for in person interviews (You must check your 
email!) 
April 16-17, 21-23 (am & pm): On campus interviews 
May 9 @ 4:30 pm: Notifications of acceptance posted on CHJHS website 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. 
 
Respectfully, 
CHJHS Leaders of the Pack Advisors 
cheryl_lane@chino.k12.ca.us 
tina_riley@chino.k12.ca.us 
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